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Minutes of the IQAC meeting held on the 1st July   2016 

 

Time: 12:05 Noon   Venue: Conference Hall, St. Anthony’s College, Shillong 

 

•  The Principal welcome all the members present followed by a short prayer Fr. Saji. 

• The coordinator read the minutes of the last meeting and, after a small clarification it was 

duly passed. 

• New members to the IQAC were welcomed, they were the Rector, Rev. Fr. Devasia 

Vazhayil SDB and Mr S. B. Nongdhar, Headman, Laitumkhrah  

• Prof. Damanbha Lyngdoh, Assistant Professor, Department of Zoology was invited to 

receive the award of “Sudev Bhusan Ghosh Young Scientist Award” for the year 2015-16 

by The Zoological Society, Kolkata.  

• Prof. Eta Saiborne, Assistant Professor, Department of Mass Media was conferred the Ph.D. 

on the topic “Folk Narrative adapted as Film”.  

• Prof. Lavinia M. Dkhar, Assistant Professor, Department of Zoology was conferred the 

Ph.D. on the topic “Studies on Radio Activity Level and Trace Elements in Earthworms of 

Uranium containing Soils of Meghalaya”.  

• Prof. Francis Iawphniaw, Assistant Professor, Department of Physics has cleared the SLET 

(Assam). The members express to convey our congratulations to the Profs. On their 

achievement. 

• The Footballers of the College sent to China to participate at the 2nd South and Southeast 

College Student Culture and Sports Week organized by the Kunming University of Science 

and Technology, China received and given a motorcade escort the Council of HoDs 

received them in the Basketball Field at the end of the meeting.  

• UNIVERSITY RESULTS  2016     92 % overall pass %       118 Rank Holders  ; Evening 

classes results Excellent  Highest 60.5 % 

• AQAR  2014 – 2015 Sent on the 20th June 2016 to NAAC , Bangalore Uploaded in the 

College website www.anthonys.ac.in  Need for Preparation  from  January 2016 to December 

2016 Members asked the Coordinator to proceed with the preparation at earliest along with 

the Principal. 

• Activities and review of IQAC were discussed and members felt the need to further 

encourage the faculty of the college to undergo faculty improvement programs like the one 

sent Christ University Bangalore and also even to the Non Teaching staff orientation 

regularly. Deapartments are also encourage to conduct workshops, seminars, conferences as  

and when possible. Placement for faculties at different stages were also informed to members 

• The Principal also informed the members of the criteria of  students admitted in the college 

during the year. He also informed that the Service Rules for Employees under College Posts 

2016 has been initiated. The Budget for the year 2016-2017 has also been approved.  

• Finally, the members also liked to express their gratitude and special thanks to Dr. Manas 

Das Gupta, an active member of the IQAC since inception for his contribution to the IQAC  

who is retiring on July 31, 2016 after 36 long years of service. He was an IQAC member 

since 2006 till the date of his retirement. 
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• The Principal thanked the members on their active involvement in the discussion and for 

their concern about upholding and enhancing quality 

•  

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks and prayer by the Vice Principal.  

 

 

Rev. Br. Albert L Dkhar, SDB      Dr. H. G. Lyngdoh 

Principal         Co-ordinator, IQAC 
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